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08 December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

PTFA Christmas Fayre:  Thursday 14 December 

The PTFA will be selling tokens for the Christmas Fayre next week.  Please note, all games, food and drinks 
etc will be tokens. 

The raffle and external stalls will be taking cash and some taking cards so please be prepared and bring 
some cash on the day.  If the weather is not so good on the days we are selling tokens, we will be by the 
main reception. 

We will be on the playground the following days and times: 

• Monday 11 December:  8.30am – 9.00am and 2.45pm - 3.15pm 

• Tuesday 12 December:  8.30am – 9.00am and 2.45pm - 3.15pm 

• Wednesday 13 December:  8.30am-9am 

1 token is worth 50p. Tokens are sold in bags of 10 (£5) 

Token prices are as follows: 

➢ Games 1 token 
➢ Burgers and hotdogs 5 tokens each 
➢ Soft Drinks between 1-3 tokens 
➢ Alcoholic drinks 6 tokens 
➢ Cakes 1 token 
➢ Face painting 3 tokens 
➢ Bouncy castle 3 tokens 

We are trialling using our card machine and there is a fee that comes with using the card machine.  We 
are asking if you would consider donating that fee to keep the costs down for the school.  This would be 
an additional 7p per every £5 spent.  If you would like to donate this, please tell the ladies when purchasing 
your tokens. 
 

You will have the opportunity to purchase more tokens on the day at the event but we are trying to reduce 
queues for everyone. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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